
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 25 March 2004 

16. BEXLEY RESERVE DEVELOPMENTS 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate updated the Board on progress with planning for Bexley 

Reserve and presented a concept plan for short-term capital works proposed for the 2003/04 and 
2004/05 financial years.  The Board resolved: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board support the implementation in the current financial year, and completion, of the 

front Pages Road entranceway and picnic area for Bexley Reserve. 
 
 3. That the Board support implementation of the Bexley Reserve dog park in the 2004/05 financial 

year. 
 
 4. That the Board support accessing external sponsorship for the dog agility equipment. 
 
 


